
INSPIRING ALL TO EXCELLENCE

Newsletter

We care We are brave We celebrate individuality We leave no one behind

A Message from Mrs Kee
Despitetheshorterweekdueto thebankholiday, there has been plenty 

of activity in school. On Tuesday, Reception children had a play and 

stay session with parents with a focus on keeping teeth healthy. There

wasalsoa plannedpresentation delivered by two community dental 

nurses, who provided lots of useful information and advice for parents. 

Our PEleader,MissCullumbinehasarrangedsomeKaratetaster 

sessions during the summer term. Every class will have the opportunity to 

attend a Karate class during a lunchtime session. Two classes have 

enjoyed this experience so far. Thank you to Miss Cullumbinefor 

organisingthis experience with the Star Foundation charity. 

With sports in mind, we have planned the dates for our sports days in 

the summer term. These have been slightly amended from the original 

published dates so please check ðfurther information in this newsletter. 

Miss CullumbineisalsoorganisinganôActiv8õ day for the end of term for 

all classes. She has asked each class to vote for which sport they would 

like to experience for our ôActiv8õ day. 

This week I have enjoyed watching some PE lessons. I observed children 

in Year 2 practicing their throwing and catching with accuracy. I was 

impressed with the feedback they gave each other, which was related to 

stance, eye gaze and hand position ðwell done!

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Kee

Friday 6th May 2022
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Home Awards

Awards this week for swimming, running and 

Ninja Warrior) and reading ðwell done!

Attendance
Whole School

(this week)

95.75%

Reception 93.96%

Year 1 95.49%

Year 2 97.75%

Congratulations to

Owls

for being the class with 

thehighestattendance 

thisweek!Well done 

for yourfantastic attendance 

thisweek.

Make sure your child 

attendsschoolevery day so 

that theyget the mostfrom 

their education.

Merit Award Winners

Our Year 1 pupils were on their trip to Burton 

today. They certainly had lovely weather for 

it - I am looking forward to hearing all about 

it on Monday!

Reception and Year 2 had their Merit 

assemblies today. As I was attending a Trust 

strategy meeting, I was unable to present 

them with their certificates. However, seeing 

their happy, proud faces in the photographs 

below has made me smile - Well done from 

Mrs Kee!

Reception

Year 2
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Reception Play and Stay ðHealthy Teeth

We care Reception children have been learning about the 

importance of good oral hygiene to keep their smiles 

healthy! We were delighted to host an event for 

parents on Tuesday with a presentation from two 

community dental nurses from Cross Street Dental 

Clinic. They talked about how to keep childrenõs teeth 

healthy and provided parents with lots of information, 

useful advice and free samples. We really 

appreciate their support and look forward to inviting 

them back into school next year! After the 

presentation, there was a play and stay session for 

parents with lots of activities linked to learning about 

the teeth.
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Year 2 Trip to the Zoo

We are        

brave

Year 2 children visited Twycross Zoo last week. They had a wonderful 

time and enjoyed seeing the animals and asking questions. Some parents 

were able to support us and we thank them for helping us to make the 

trip a success. 

Some Year 2 children 

were a little nervous 

about going on the 

trip but they showed 

our school value ôWe 

are braveõ and ended 

up really enjoying the 

experience!   


